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3 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents Caregivers 

To kickstart the year, the P&F are partnering with Kyton’s Bakery to hold a Hot Cross Bun fundraiser. 

The funds raised will contribute to the new playground being installed at the Bridge Street site this 

year.  

Kytons Bakery is a South Australian business that proudly uses local ingredients and is renowned for 

making the best hot cross buns! 

We encourage you to not only buy buns for yourselves to enjoy at Easter, but for extended family, 

friends and colleagues. The more we sell, the more we raise for the school. If every family buys just 3 

packs of hot cross buns, we could raise over $1000! 

There are 4 types of hot cross buns available for purchase: 

• Traditional fruit – 12 snack size, $9.90 

• Fruitless – 12 snack size, $9.90 

• Menz Fruchocs (chocolate & mini fruchocs) – 8 large, $9.90 

• Gluten free (Lifestyle Bakery brand) – 3 large, $6.50 

You can order and pay now via the SJMS QKR app.  Orders close Wednesday 24 March. 

Hot cross buns will be distributed to students in their classrooms on Wednesday 31 March. 

Please note – on the distribution day the Year 4/5 students will be returning from camp. As they may 

not return to the classroom, please nominate your younger or older child to receive the buns when 

ordering. If not, the buns will be left in the Year 4/5 classrooms for collection the following day (last 

day before the Easter break). 

If you have any queries, please contact me on kristinobrien@hotmail.com or 0405 561 690. 

Thank you in anticipation for your support of our fundraising drive. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kristin Butler 

Year 1 & 3 mum  
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